
 

  

 

Notes from the Choir 
 The choir has been dabbling in some new choral genres this year, including songs 

from the Sacred Harp tradition. Easter preparations are completed, but we're still 
singing!  We are currently exploring a new sound with women’s trio pieces.  We’ll also 
be focusing on August’s big event—Homecoming!  If you would like to sing with us, you 
are welcome and need to begin attending regular weekly rehearsals, Wednesday nights 
at 7:00.  Please see Greg Walton, our director, if you have questions.  We are thankful 
for our choir, pianist Melissa McEwen, and director! 

 

 


